
Greetings from Scottie and the BCEDC!                                                October 17, 2017 
  
Knowing that the state has passed legislation to site Foxconn in southeastern Wisconsin, I have been thinking that 
businesses in our area should be leveraging the potential opportunity to become potential suppliers for what they 
will need as they establish the business in the state. 
  
Yesterday, I spoke to Matt Moroney, the Strategic Economic Initiatives Director in the Governor's office, and 
asked how I could be able to get the word out about opportunities that could be available from Foxconn and for 
the ability for our businesses to note their interest in the project. 
  
Matt said that Foxconn is looking to do business with Wisconsin-based bsinesses, so the link below will give you 
the opportunity to sign up in the various business segments so you are on the list to be a potential supplier. 
  
This link will bring you to a site that was created by New North which is a central/northeast regional economic 
development group in the state, but you will note that it is provided for anyone in the state to sign their business 
up. 
  
Click on the link below.  You will need to toggle down into this website, until you see "Join the Directory", and 
then you can sign your company in to be part of the overall directory. 
  

Business Portal Sign Up  h�p://www.thenewnorth.com/view-directory/foxconn/?d=1015 

  
Hope you may take advantage of this opportunity! 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Scottie Sandstrom 
Executive Director 
Bayfield County Economic Development Corporation 
  
Phone: 715-209-4589 
Email:  scottie@bayfieldcountyedc.com 

www.bayfieldcountyedc.com 

  
  


